
ST NEOT PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
‘A happy learning environment for all’

DATES FOR THE DIARY
29th March:  SCHOOL CLOSED—GOOD FRIDAY
1st-12th April: SCHOOL CLOSED
15th April:  BACK TO SCHOOL
18th April:  Discovery Day - Come in wearing wildtribe kit 
21st April:  Siblyback Sponsored walk
13th May:  Loveny Cake Sale
W/C 13th May: KS2 SATS
W/C 20th May: KS1 SATS
23rd May:  PTA Duck Race
24th May:  SCHOOL CLOSED-INSET DAY
27th-31st May: SCHOOL CLOSED
3rd June:  BACK TO SCHOOL

Keep checking these dates as they may change at short
notice.

NURSERY NEWS
Theme Summer Term:  Fantasy

Weekly Topic:  Superheroes
Book:  Superkid

Nursery funding forms have been sent out this
week.  This is to claim hours for the summer term.

Please could they be returned by 
Friday 19th April.   

Congratulations to Matty, Seren, Harlyn,
Ruan and Oliver who took part in a

hockey tournament at the weekend.  
They all received a medal for

participating.  Ruan was nominated for
most improved player, Seren player of
the year, Matty U12 boys player of the

year, Harlyn U10 most improved player.

HOUSE POINTS
This week’s house points have been awarded to children
who have worked hard, been polite and helpful and gone

above and beyond to help the school run smoothly.

Aylward:   84       Davy:   85      Trevithick: 51
            1720                    2079                     1739

Dear All,

It seems to have been a long term with many viruses and colds.  The spring is now with us and a
deserved break is needed.  Once again, I would like to thank you, as parents / carers, and volunteers for
supporting us.  I would particularly like to thank Laura Rowe for her continuous efforts for fundraising
with the help of PTA members.  Both Ed Hart and Roger Dell’Erba have enabled pupils to participate in
board games and dodgeball after school clubs; without their support this wouldn’t be possible.  I was
overwhelmed by the support offered by the community to enable our children to continue with choir
and singing assemblies, I am sure you will agree that the children brought joy and happiness to us with
their invigorating singing in the church.  

I would like to wish you a happy and fun loving Easter.  Take care and enjoy the break.

Sam Bowden 

Congratulations
to Ada and

Apollo
 who took part

 in the 
TAVY 13

 Primary School 
Challenge.
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Congratulations
to George who achieved
his green belt in karate.

Congratulations to
Toby who achieved his

purple stripe belt in
Taekwondo.



 Internal building work has begun at
St Neot School and will continue for
6 weeks.  The hours of work will be

between 4pm to 4am (during school
hours) and during the day over the

Easter break. Noise levels will be
kept to a minimum . Please note that

while works are being carried out,
there will be vehicles for tradesman
and contractors on school grounds.

100 
Club Winner

Number 
10

Fowey Class Cake Sale Raised £74.50     

Head Teacher Awards

Oliver

Charlie

Jake

Rupert

PTA Fundraising
This year, the children
of St Neot School have
each drawn a portrait
of themselves which
will be printed onto a

T-Towel.
This will be a whole
school group design

(shown on the left) but
in black and white.
This will  include all

children from nursery
to Year 6.

Just £5 Per T-Towel
Please order directly
through ParentPay.

Closing date for
orders and payment is 

28th March 2024.

Thank you to everyone who attended our Easter
performance.  The children were amazing! 

A massive thank you to Simon, Sarah, Abbie and Jake for
always being there to help with transporting the stage to

the church.  

A huge thank you to the PTA for providing organising
refreshments and raffle.  A huge £306 has been raised!


